February 9, 1987

Ms. Martha M. Bigelow, Director, Bureau of History and State Historic Preservation Officer Michigan Department of State Lansing, MI 48918

Dear Ms. Bigelow:

Thank you for your letter of January 15, 1987; we are delighted to hear about the nomination of the John J. Makinen Bottle House in Kaleva, Michigan to the Keeper of the National Register. We have been peripherally involved in the nomination and with the site.

SPACES would like to do an article on the Bottle House in a future newsletter, and hope that you or Dick Harms can continue to keep us informed about the progress of the nomination.

Enclosed is another SPACES Survey form which we hope you will file and use in future nominations of structures like the Makinen Bottle House.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen Director

cc: Dick Harms Mrs. Velma Bigelow

Enclosure